Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area March 1, 2022

RECEIVED
2022 APR 13 AM 9: 06
TOWN OF WESTMINETER

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis, Pat Streeter

Invoices Improved: National Grid: \$22.64

Town of Westminster: \$35.89

Minutes Approved: January 5th and January 25th

Kathleen recommended that we get three truck loads of sand for the beach.

Heather stated that Steve Wallace would like to know how Crocker Pond would like to participate in Trail Day in June. Kathleen suggested that the volunteers could work with Don and Dennis on the Depot Trail.

Daily operations will begin on June 20th. We may also open on Friday, June 17th for the AWRSD half day. June third is also a half day, and the committee may consider opening, depending on the weather.

Daily operations will end on Friday, August 26^{th.} The pond will reopen for Labor Day Weekend, September 3-5. The committee discussed the possibility of closing for the season on Labor Day due to low attendance after the holiday.

Crocker Pond will participate in the United Way Day of Caring in September, and volunteers will assist with end of season maintenance.

Riley Billings will do the weekly water testing again this year.

Next Meeting March 29th at 5:30 in Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted, Mary Ern Fal Coru

Mary Ann Falconer